
   
 
 
   

  

TRAFFIC ADVISORY 
August 10, 2023 

 

Upcoming Harbor Bridge Project temporary closure to affect the intersection at Coke 
and Mestina Street. 
24-hour Intersection closure to be in effect August 14 - 15, 2023 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI – On Monday, August 14, from 8 am until 8 am, Tuesday, August 15, the 
intersection at Coke and Mestina Street will be closed for roadway reconstruction.  
 
Residents and impacted businesses can access the area from Lester to Mestina Street or Lipan to 
Coke Street. The intersection will be closed to all local traffic.  
 
Please see the attached detour map to assist with navigating the alternate route. 
 
Motorists are urged to be aware of the temporary intersection closure, consider using alternate 
routes, follow all traffic control devices, and to slow down in the work zones. All work is 
weather permitting. 
 
For information about all current and upcoming lane closures related to the Harbor Bridge 
Project, visit www.harborbridgeproject.com. 
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